Helping
you dig
safely

“I work every day to protect the safety
of our community and PG&E's gas
pipelines. I'm passionate about my work
and the safety of our neighborhoods
because this is where my family lives.”

JAMIR DIXON

Gas Fieldperson

Whether you’re a contractor working on a major job site or a homeowner planting a tree in the yard,

no job is too small—always call 811 at least two working days before you dig. One simple call gets underground

utility lines marked for free and helps protect

you from injury and expense.

Promoting the 811 program is just another step
we're taking to ensure the safety of our gas

system in your community. Visit pge.com/811.

Together, Building
a Better California

Call 811

Get marked Dig safely

pge.com/811
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